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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

e-Safety workshop for 

parents/carers– Thursday 

12th October 

 

Topic webs sent out to 

parents- Friday 13th October 

 

Super Learning Week– 

Monday 16th– Friday 20th 

October 

 

Individual School Photos– 

Friday 20th October 

 

School Closes for Half Term

– Friday 20th October 

 
Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

This week’s spellings: 

We are focusing on words ending in –ible and        
-able.  

*Hint* Words with a double consonant usually end 
in –ible!  

 

This week’s times tables: 6x tables! 

 

 

 

In English we are learning… 
“Toro! Toro!” by Michael Morpurgo 

This week we are focusing on how we can develop 

characters through action and dialogue and how we can use 

well chosen detail to make an impact on the reader. 

In maths we are learning… 
How to solve complex addition and subtraction problems 

using a systematic approach. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
All things space! We would like you to get creative with our space topic. 

You could create a factfile, a PowerPoint, a poster, a story, a poem... anything! 

We look forward to seeing what you come up with and what you learn along the way! 

 

English & Maths 


